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August 2022 Board Report

TO: NBCUSD #16 Board of Education, Mrs. Jill Larson, Superintendent
From: Hattie Llewellyn, High School Principal

School/Building Improvement:
● The building is ready for students and staff to return!  Our custodians have done a phenomenal job getting

everything ready!
● Our building theme for the 22.23 School Year is NBHS Reboot - Bringin’ It Back (we are focusing on the

things that build and promote positive school culture, strong relationships, and high expectations).

● The staff received PD regarding a variety of topics during  the Teacher’s Institute on Aug 15/16.
● We hosted Meet the Teacher Night on August 15th and had a great turnout!  The students and parents walked

through the building, familiarizing themselves with their schedules, where their lockers are, then we met in the
cafeteria and I presented our “How to Be Successful in High School” Booklet.

● The High School will begin implementing PBIS this year.  We have our school wide expectations developed,
incentives for students and staff planned, and are ready to begin implementation

Be Ready Be Responsible Be Respectful

Curriculum and Instruction
● The math teachers attended a training with our math consultant on August 8th
● The science teachers  have been planning for the implementation of the new science curriculum.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ro0IJ7PZegx5CKds-QeflnfsgVNfJqvu/view?usp=sharing
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● The 6th-12th grade science teachers attended the NSTA Conference in Chicago in
July and received top-notch professional development.  Ms. Johnson was the recipient of a classroom set of
microscopes from one of their big giveaways!

Assessment
● We will have MAP testing for the Fall Benchmark August 29th
● Students will take the Panorama Survey the first part of September for the Fall Benchmark

Upcoming Events:
● Back to School Festival is on August 19th!

Pretzel Positives

● Our high school student leadership team (SALTY Crew) met over the summer for leadership training and then
for creating videos to use for the PBIS Framework.  We will push these out through our HS TikTok account
beginning next week - Click Here for a Preview - they are GREAT!

● Mr. Salty has been making appearances throughout the district all week!

https://photos.app.goo.gl/PMT9BxbeHfMdjK7g6

